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Friday 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, we would like to express our excitement for working with you and your children in the next 

academic year. We hope to make their Year 6 experience a memorable and exciting one! 

On Friday 9th September 2022, we are inviting your child to arrive at school dressed as a WWII 

evacuee for the engage phase of our first theme: A Child’s War. We ask that, if they can, your child 

bring a small shoebox with 1 or 2 items they would have taken with them if they had been evacuated 

during the war.  

We appreciate this letter may seem early, but we wanted to give you ample time to consider your 

costumes and case contents. 

Below are some costume suggestions: 

 
Boys:                                                          Girls:  
Grey trousers or shorts                                Blouse 
Long socks                                                  Cardigan 
Shirt                                                             Skirt/ dress 
Pullover or jersey                                         Long socks or tights.  
Cap  
 

Once the children have arrived, we will be taking them on a short surprise journey - don’t worry, it 

won’t be very far or for very long! The experience will feed into the follow-up lessons and will 

enhance the quality of writing produced by children later in the theme.  

We would appreciate if you could keep this part a secret to add an element of surprise to the trip. 

You are welcome to wave us off from the Radcliffe Gate at 9.15am. 

Have a fantastic summer! 

Kind regards 

Miss Cheetham, Miss Swinfield, Mrs Duffin & Miss Zafer 

Year 6 Teachers 
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